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We are currently working thru the new Microsoft licensing enigma.  With the ever-

changing product line and the needs of our districts’, this is no longer as cut and dry it was 

previously.  I plan to have this sorted out shortly. 

 

I am still seeking a solution for all campus paging/notification/strobe.  The vendor I am 

working with should be getting us some numbers very soon.  They believe we can expand 

the existing Valcom system at the Tech Center and still achieve everything on the wish 

list. 

 

I recently received the contact information from Pete Schlitt to get our districts set up on 

the “Emergency/RAVE” app that is tied to the county 911 system.  Now that I am back 

from the MSBO conference I plan to make this a priority. 

 

While attending the MSBO conference last week I did my best to shore up the general 

fund.  I will have to check with Jennifer in regard to spending discretionary revenue!   

 

 

    


